
SCHOOL HOLIDAY

PROGRAM - ONLINE!

The SPAYC+PLACE June/July School Holiday Program was

delivered via an online platform, utilising Facebook events

to deliver 12 weekly activities.  Due to the slight easing of

current COVID-19 restrictions, this gave service providers a

some flexibility to be able to meet their regular participants

in local spaces to deliver their activities, with other

participants able to join the activity as it was streamed live.

SPAYC CADETS

INFORMATION SESSION

An enthusiastic group of young people

attended an Information Session to learn

about the inaugural SPAYC Cadets

program which launches in July 2020.

Participants took part in some fun

activities to get to know each other and

the program mentors.  15 young people

aged between 14 and 25 years have made

the commitment to be involved in the

project.  Over the next six (6) months,

Cadets will receive one-on-one guidance

from mentors, learn leadership skills,

earn qualifications and gain working

experience.

FAREWELL RILEY!

This month we wished farewell to our longest serving project

team member Riley Myles.  Riley has been on the Cairns

Safer Streets working group as the representative from

Department Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander

Partnerships (DATSIP) since it's conception in September

2013.  Riley was instrumental in the growth and development

of what Cairns Safer Streets has become. We wish Riley all

the best on her future endeavours.
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